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Marlena Montague

From: Bobbie Leon Guerrero [barbara.leonguerrero@guamcc.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 10:39 AM
To: Montague, Marlena 
Subject: Meet the Pres sign-in sheets

Hi Mar, 
Just a reminder, the Meet the President meetings are next week on Sept. 24

th
 & 25

th
. Don’t forget to get the sign-in sheets 

ready for both days. 
 
 
Fa’tinas tatfoi na ha’åni!  
create a great day! 
 

Bobbie Leon Guerrero, Program Specialist  
Center for Student Involvement (CSI) 
GUAM COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
Student Center:  Building 5000, Room 5101 
Tel:  (671)  735-5519       Fax:  (671)  734-5238 
Email:  barbara.leonguerrero@guamcc.edu  

 


